MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, MAY 11, 2020

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

ONE OF THE POPULAR SPEAKERS ON WRVM IS RAVI ZACHARIAS. HIS PROGRAM, LET MY
PEOPLE THINK, IS NOW HEARD SUNDAY AFTERNOONS AT 1:30 PM. ON FRIDAY, |
RECEIVED AN EMAIL FROM HIS DAUGHTER, SARAH DAVIS, THE CEO OF RZIM MINISTRIES.
| THOUGHT YOU LIKE TO HEAR PART OF THIS UPDATE REGARDING RAVI.

Dear Friends, Thank you so much for your faithful prayers for my dad and for my family in recent months
as he has undergone back surgery and treatment for cancer. Truly, words fail to convey the depths of our

gratitude for your many expressions of love.

We have just learned that while the tumor in my dad’s sacrum has been responding to the chemotherapy,
the area where the cancer metastasized has actually worsened. His oncologist informed us that this cancer is
very rare in its aggression and that no options for further treatment remain. Medically speaking, they have
done all they are able. Ravi, Margie, and Naomi are returning from Houston and will remain at home in

Atlanta, where our family can be together for whatever time the Lord gives us.

After many weeks of separation, our family is anxious to spend time together. You are also our family. We
love you and are grateful to share these thin places with you. Thank you for what each of you do to

faithfully support my dad’s work and calling, and to advance the cause of evangelism around the world.

We know that God has purposed and numbered each of our days, and only He knows how many more Ravi
will experience on this earth. Thank you for taking this journey with us, and as always, for your faithful

prayers.

WITH THAT INFORMATION, ADD RAVI AND HIS FAMILY TO YOUR PRAYER LIST. WHAT A
MIGHTY VOICE RAVI HAS BEEN FOR CHRISTIANITY FOR MANY YEARS. AGAIN, YOU CAN
HEAR HIS PROGRAM, LET MY PEOPLE THINK, SUNDAY AFTERNOONS AT 1:30 PM.

THESE ARE CERTAINLY INTERESTING, AND CHALLENGING TIMES WE ARE LIVING IN. | AM
SO THANKFUL FOR THE FAITHFUL SUPPORT OF OUR LISTENING FAMILY. YOUR PRAYERS
AND GIFTS NOT ONLY ENCOURAGE US BUT THEY ALLOW US TO STAY ON THE AIR AND
HOPEFULLY BE AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO YOU. PRAY FOR ONE ANOTHER DURING THESE
DAYS.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



